
Project Manager – Rivers and Wetlands 
• Leading natural resource management agency 
• Great lifestyle location 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The purpose of the North Central CMA is to protect and enhance the integrity of our 
catchments.  Our vision is to become a benchmark organisation by working in 
partnership with our communities to deliver enduring natural resource management 
outcomes.  We are currently seeking an enthusiastic and motivated person to join our 
team as a Project Manager, specialising in community engagement. 

 

Located at our Huntly office, you are minutes from all that the City of Bendigo and its 
surrounding area has to offer.  Bendigo is a place where art, sport, culture, food, wine 
and heritage attractions combine to make it one of the fastest growing cities in regional 
Victoria. 

 

Directly reporting to the Executive Manager of the Murray, Campaspe and Avon 
Richardson Catchments, the focus for the Project Manager role will be to coordinate the 
delivery of environmental projects to improve river and wetland health.  

 

Working with the community and key partner agencies, the successful applicant will be a 
team player with strong interpersonal skills and have a sound understanding of river and 
wetland management particularly relating to the planning and delivery of environmental 
water. 

 
Essentials for the position include qualifications in NRM, Environmental 
Science/Engineering or a related discipline and several years relevant experience in the 
successful delivery of complex NRM projects/programs. 
 
An attractive salary package will be offered commensurate with skills and experience. 
 
For further information about this position, obtain a position description from 
www.nccma.vic.gov.au or contact Breanna Whittingstall on 03 5448 7124 or email 
b.whittingstall@nccma.vic.gov.au 
 
Applications marked ‘Confidential’ and addressing the position description key selection 
criteria should be e-mailed to hrmanager@nccma.vic.gov.au or posted to the HR 
Manager, North Central CMA, PO Box 18 Huntly VIC 3551. 
 
Applications will be accepted until 5pm, Wednesday, December 14 th, 2011. 


